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Comments: Dear Forest Service and those involved in the proposed thinning and burning projects in the Santa

Fe National Forests,

 

I am leaving this comment to express my concern about the proposed projects. I have seen this type of human

centrist approach to managing nature and the negative impacts that it often has on the integrity of the whole

ecosystem. I believe if the majority of northern New Mexicans knew about these proposed project they would

object based on the lack of thorough environmental impact research/statement, the aggressive and degrading

nature of the projects and out of their own concern for air quality and respiratory health. Before you burn our

precious forests, please take the time to develop a thorough environmental impact statement and make sure that

the public is well aware of your proposed projects and able to speak freely on the topic. 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Anna G


